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28 September 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Y4 Ancient Greek Day – Wednesday 11 October 2023 

 

To fit in with our learning this term about Ancient Greece, we have arranged for ‘Portals to the Past’ to 

visit us at school on Wednesday 11 October to deliver a fun and informative workshop to learn about 

warring city states, the birth of democracy and Greek Islands, Alexander the Great and Greek culture.  

Throughout the day the children will be participating in role play, a Greek strategy game and 

handling artefacts.  

 

To make the day more engaging, please could your child come dressed as someone from Ancient 

Greek times.  Costumes can be as simple or creative as you choose. Please see the photographs 

attached, which can be used for guidance. 

 

You are invited to make a voluntary contribution of £5.30 to cover the cost of the visiting company 

who are providing the workshop.  We can confirm that this represents the costs of this activity shared 

equally amongst all Year 4 pupils. As the resources of the school are limited, the proposed activity will 

not take place if there are insufficient voluntary contributions to cover the cost of the visit. If you would 

like to pay and are currently experiencing financial difficulties please come and discuss the event and 

payment with Mrs Druce as there is always a solution and absolute confidentiality is assured. 

 

If you would like the workshop to go ahead, please can you log into Scopay and go to the trip section 

and pay £5.30 by Friday 6 October 2023 or as soon as possible.  If you have any problems using the 

online payment system Scopay, please contact the school office. 

 

Thank you for your anticipated support.  

 

Miss Croucher, Mrs Glaister, Mrs McClelland and Mr Vidal  

Year 4 Class Teachers 

parents@stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk 
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